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Ottawa, Znd March, 1915.

Gentlemen,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of

the 10th instant (No.C.186) and to inform you that the com-

munication from Mr. MoNaught of the 10th November last to

which you refer, was not received at the Department. Possibly

you may refer to your own communication of the 12th November

lest.

It isürnmed that the Kootenay Central Railway has

no intention now of passing through the Kootenay Indian Reserve

No.3, which is situation on the East side of Windermere Lake.

I shall be obliged if you will be good enough to state to this

affect positively.

Your obedient servant,

Dr. D McLaan

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

Messrs. Ewart Scott, Molaren & Kelly,

Barristers,

Ottawa,Ont.
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